
17th January 2025 

Reception News    
  

      Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been making the number 7 in different ways using the Numicon pieces and 
pegs. We were re-telling the story ‘Dogger’ and writing thank you letters to Bella. We have also 
been looking at old and new toys and talking about what materials they are made out of.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Toys 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning special friends ‘sh’ and ‘th’. Click on the video to practise 
these sounds.  Click on Fred to see what Fred saw at the Farm.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/kWagc7FL/Nx04Oxrp
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0G6G2VpM/EhN9HKut
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/I0CMpOqf/JcpHuwch


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the story ‘Dogger’. We 
will be retelling the story and writing our own 
version. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will solve problems with numbers to 8. We 
will understand that 8 can be made in lots of 
different ways. 

 
 
 
 

 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
same           power 

 
battery 

 
assemble  durable 

 Understanding of the World 
We will look at old and new toys and think 
about how they have changed. We will look 
at the different materials and the use of 
batteries in new toys. 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Click on the picture to listen to the nursery 
rhyme. 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be using different symbols to create 
pictures.  
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Please make sure your child comes to school 
wearing their school uniform on a Thursday. 
 
They are given time to change into their PE 
kit before the PE lesson.  
 
It is really important that the children have 
the opportunity to dress themselves to          
develop their confidence.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zfvh7nb

